
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION TO ALL HOUSEHOLDS/ 
PLACES OF WORK 

Bike race  
On 13–14 May 2017, the 109th Scandinavian Race will take place in Uppsala. During these 
two days, no traffic of any kind will be allowed along the race route. The only exception 
is transport to or from your home or place of work. Those covered by this exception will 
be assisted by security guards, police and race stewards on motorcycles. This may 
involve a detour, as it is absolutely forbidden to drive in the opposite direction of the race 
participants. 

Start and finish: Dag Hammarskjölds väg (outside the Botanic Garden) 

We ask you to please assist the race organisers by not using the roads that make up the race 
route unnecessarily during the times given below: 

SATURDAY: 11AM-5.30PM 

Dag Hammarskjölds väg – Thunbergsvägen – Villavägen – Södra Rudbecksgatan – 
Kåbovägen – BMC – Regementsvägen – Ulleråker – Dag Hammarskjölds väg – Ultuna – 
Ulleråker – Eklundshovsvägen – Glunten – Dag Hammarskjölds väg 

SUNDAY: 11AM–5PM 

Dag Hammarskjölds väg – Övre Slottsgatan – Åsgränd – Riddartorget – Trädgårdsgatan – 
Carolinabacken – Slottsbacken – Borggården – Kung Jans väg – Dag Hammarskjölds väg – 
Finish 

Both days, it is absolutely forbidden to stop at any place along the race route. The 
section of Dag Hammarskjölds väg between Artillerigatan and Thunbergsvägen will be 
closed off between 6.30am and 5.30pm on Saturday and between 7am and 5pm on 
Sunday. 

In connection with the race, there will be a bike route for children (Pelle Svanslös-loppet) in 
and around the Botanic Garden. There will also be a route for MTB bikes starting in Dag 
Hammarskjölds väg along Uppsalaåsen to Sunnerstagropen – Henry Säldes väg – Gustaf 
Kjellbergs väg – Emmy Rappes väg – Sunnerstavägen – Kronåsvägen. 
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